
 

 

Winterbourne Junior 

Girls’ School 

Year 3 Newsletter 
Week ending: Friday, 25 November 2022 

Our Learning this week! 
Maths: 
The girls have been consolidating their multiplication and 
division learning by solving word problems. They are confi-
dently using strategies like arrays and equal groups and 
explaining their approaches. Please ensure they are prac-
ticing their times tables daily. They can practice on the web-
site: https://www.topmarks.co.uk/maths-games/hit-the-
button 

 
English: 
Year 3 published their recounts with neat handwriting, cor-
rect spelling and accurate punctuation. The best ones have 
been chosen for the classroom display. Next week, we will 
be writing a report about mummification! 

Year 3 Film Night: 

Next Friday 2nd December, from 3:30 to 
6:30 PM, the girls will have an opportunity to 
watch a movie with their class. 

Please ensure you sign and send the per-
mission slip with 
the correct amount 
of money by next 
Wednesday 30th 
November. There 
are options to pur-
chase snacks but 
please note pay-
ment must be made 
before hand.  

Visit our social media: 

Twitter: @wjgsS / In-
stagram: 
@winterbournejunior 
girlsschool 

3.1: Thulika 

3.3: Kaitlyn 

Reading  

Certificates 

These girls achieved a 

reading certificate as they 

scored 90% or above. 

3.1: Louise, Thulika, Ella T, Sai, 

Salma, Vivian, Areesha, Miriam, 

Maha, Aliya, Ela U,   

3.3: Haifa, Kaitlyn, Khadijah, 

Irina, Haniya, Jannat, Iqra, Sa-

fiya, Eva, Atiyah, Julia, Nashla, 

Amani, Shania, Arya 

3.1: Daniella & Klaudia 

3.3: Aimee & Atiyah 

Weekly Homework beginning Monday,  28/11/2022 Due: 

Maths CGP Book - Autumn Term, Workout 12 30/11/2022 

English CGP Book - Autumn Term, Workout 12 30/11/2022 

Spelling — learn Week 13 Spelling Words. 2/12/2022 

Value of the month: 

Tolerance 

NSPCC: 

Year 3 learnt about their rights as children 
and discussed them. They understood that 
all children have a right to: 

 To speak out and be heard. 

 To be safe. 

 To get help when they need it. 

They also participated 
in a virtual assembly 
to learn more about 
keeping safe and who 
to speak to when they 
are worried.  

Have a go at writing a sentence at home 
for this week’s word of the week! 

The word of the week is: contemplate 

Write a sentence at home and bring it on 
Monday to post in the box. 

RE: 

The girls created a storyboard about the 
birth of Jesus. They understood that Christ-
mas is day to mark the birth of Jesus. Next 
week, we will be exploring more about the 
true meaning of Christmas. 


